[image: ]Dates for your diary
New term begins - Monday 5th September 

Macmillan coffee morning - Friday 30th September 

Big Toddle - 31st October 

FOSBNS Christmas Fun Day - Sunday 6th November
 
Nursery Christmas Fayre - 20TH November 

Christmas concert - Monday 12th December

Christmas party - Thursday 15th December 

Closed over Christmas - Monday 26th December returning on Tuesday 3rd January

Possible baby signing event Monday 16th January 

The Streams Newsletter
Autumn 2016

Welcome back! 
We hope you have all had a lovely summer!


[image: ]



 
 
 
Please be aware that for safeguarding reasons mobile phone use is not permitted anywhere within the nursery.

Baby Signing
Our signs for the next term are going to be:
1. Hello
2. Milk
3. Baby
We will be holding a ‘Baby Signing’ event to invite parents and carers to join in with learning new signs that you can continue to use with your child at home. If you are interested in this please speak to Mrs Reed or another staff member for more information. Date to be confirmed. 
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[bookmark: _GoBack] Myself
Over the next term we will be focusing on ‘myself’
We will be finding out the children’s new interests and focusing on next steps to promote individual learning. We will also be creating a family tree- please could we have any family photographs to add to our tree. 
‘All About Me’ booklet- please could you fill this in and hand it to a member of staff. 
Thank you.

Reminders: For obvious security reasons, please could we urge you not to let anyone else into nursery once you have been buzzed in. We know that this may feel impolite but it is highly important that staff only buzz in one person at a time. If someone does hold the door for you please decline and buzz the room yourself.

If you haven’t signed up to the parent zone or are unsure how to do so, please speak to our manager Mrs Lant. It is also important to let us know if you are experiencing problems so that we can try to resolve them.

Remember to check out our Facebook page for regular updates about what is happening!
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Please could you make sure that your child has a spare set of clothes every day. We would also appreciate any donations of clothing that you no longer want or need. Thank you. 
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